
I have been involved in agility 
since 1996 and have been a 
member of the Agility Association 
of Canada for 28 years. As a 
Masters Level judge for 24 years, I 
have been honoured to be a part 
of this community and witness the 
growth and changes in our sport.I 
believe we have more growing to 
do to keep making this sport the 
best we can for its participants, 
human and dog! 
 
My commitment to AAC extends 
beyond judging; I served as Chair 
of the Regionals and Nationals 
Committee that was tasked with 
developing the current AAC Regionals and Nationals program. I also served on 
the Development Committee that was tasked with reviewing a new International 
program for the AAC.  
 
Additionally, I have contributed to five different world teams, as a coach, team 
captain, or competitor. I was a member of the very first IFCS team representing 
the AAC with two of my dogs. 
 
I have run my own training school for 24 years and I was a founding member of 
our local AAC Club, Top Dog Agility in 1996. Top Dog hosted the AAC Nationals 
in 2003 and the club is still running trials today.  
 
I am dedicated to fostering a safe, respectful, and inclusive environment for all 
AAC members. I believe it is essential for members to have a platform to express 
their ideas and opinions about the future of our association. Full transparency in 
our processes is imperative, and I am committed to revitalizing member 
involvement in the significant decisions that impact us all. 
 
I believe the role of Regional Director is to promote healthy communication 
between the members of the Region and the Board.  My goal is to enhance our 
community spirit and ensure every member feels valued and heard. 
 
Kim Collins 
Prince George, BC 


